
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

27/02/17 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

RE: KS3 Science Intervention 

 

I am writing to inform you of the Science intervention lessons taking place on 03/02/17. 

These lessons will be held every other Friday after school from 3pm-4pm. 

 

If your son/daughter uses the school mini bus unfortunately you will have to make 

alternative arrangements to collect them at 4pm. 

 

During these sessions we will be focussing on key parts of the curriculum and building 

techniques to help enhance your son/daughter’s attainment.  

 

We will be using scientific equipment to help develop their practical skills, power points, 

handouts, and interactive video tutorials. 

 

It is compulsory that your son/daughter attends the intervention lessons and have the 

relevant equipment to use in class.  

 

Should you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Many thanks for your support. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Ms N Fazil 

Head of Science  

 
 
 


